
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) officials will be on hand
Tuesday, November 14, 2017, from 8:00 a.m. - 9:30 a.m. at the Utilities and
Engineering Facility, located at 2400 Springbrook Court, Beloit, WI 53511. The purpose
of the meeting is to provide an update on the I-39/90 project and to discuss the
following:

 Anticipated construction schedule and staging
 Drawings showing the 1-43/WIS 81 interchange configuration
 Business access during construction

The Beloit City Council has been invited, and a quorum may be present.

Lori S. Curtis Luther, City Manager

Dated: November 10, 2017
Lorena Rae Stottler
City Clerk-Treasurer
www.beloitwi.gov

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this
service, please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit WI 53511.


